

WORKSHEET 14.1

HAVE GOT / HAS GOT

Name: _____

Özne+ have got + isim (Bu sıralamayı unutmayın !)
Has got

Positive (OLUMLU)

I	have got	a computer.
You	have got	a skateboard.
We	have got	a big house.
They	have got	a new bike.
He	has got	black hair.
She	has got	green eyes.
It	has got	four legs.

Negative (OLUMSUZ)

I	haven't got	a computer.
You	haven't got	a skateboard.
We	haven't got	a big house.
They	haven't got	a new bike.
He	hasn't got	black hair.
She	hasn't got	green eyes.
It	hasn't got	four legs.

Question (SORU)

Have	I	got	a computer ?
Have	You	got	a skateboard ?
Have	We	got	a big house ?
Have	They	got	a new bike ?
Has	He	got	black hair ?
Has	She	got	green eyes ?
Has	It	got	four legs ?

EXERCISE A

Complete with **have got / has got**.

- I _____ black hair.
- She _____ brown eyes.
- We _____ new toys.
- Our dog _____ small ears.
- My brother _____ a new computer.
- The cats _____ big tails.
- Elsa _____ brown eyes.
- Mum _____ a camera.
- We _____ big balloons.

EXERCISE B

- A cat **has / have** got a tail.
- A pig **hasn't / haven't** got hair.
- I **hasn't / haven't** got blue eyes.
- Cows **haven't / hasn't** got hands.
- My sister **hasn't / haven't** got long hair.
- Katy **haven't / hasn't** got a kite.
- Rabbits **haven't / hasn't** got small ears.
- Horses **haven't / hasn't** got small mouths.
- Matt **haven't / hasn't** got a skateboard.

EXERCISE C

Fill in **have got, has got**:

- Sandra _____ a new umbrella.
- Andrew _____ a calculator.
- They _____ wonderful bikes.
- Sandra _____ a parrot.
- Andrew _____ a dog.
- They _____ many books.
- Sandra _____ a present.
- Andrew _____ three balloons.
- Sandra _____ a bag.
- Andrew _____ a guitar.
- Sandra _____ sunglasses.
- Andrew _____ a clock.

EXERCISE D

Fill in **hasn't got, haven't got**:

- Sandra _____ a laptop.
- They _____ flowers.
- Sandra _____ table tennis rackets.
- Andrew _____ a tennis rackets.
- Sandra _____ a calculator.
- Andrew _____ a camera.
- They _____ mobiles.
- Sandra _____ three pens.
- They _____ cats.
- Andrew _____ a parrot.
- Sandra _____ a clock.

EXERCISE E

Ask and answer the questions:

- _____ Sandra _____ a camera? _____
- _____ Andrew _____ three pens? _____
- _____ they _____ bikes? _____
- _____ Sandra _____ a red balloon? _____

5. _____ Andrew _____ two balloons? _____
6. _____ they _____ many books? _____
7. _____ Sandra _____ a dog? _____
8. _____ Andrew _____ a parrot? _____
9. _____ Sandra _____ a calculator? _____
10. _____ Andrew _____ a guitar? _____
11. _____ Sandra _____ a clock? _____
12. _____ Andrew _____ a laptop? _____

EXERCISE F

Translate the sentences into Turkish

1. I have got a helmet and a skateboard.

2. Have you got a red pen?

3. Children haven't got a moustache or beard.

4. An octopus has got eight legs.

5. Mr Roe has got black glasses.

6. She has got long, curly, black hair.

EXERCISE G

Translate the sentences into English.

1. Bir kediye sahibim ama köpeğe sahip değilim.

2. O (kız)sarı saç ve yeşil gözlere sahip.

3. Erhan'ın kuzeni bir cep telefonuna sahip değil.

4. Fen Bilimleri öğretmenimizin bir bıyığı vardır.

5. Türkiye'de çoğu insan bir arabaya sahip.

6. Okulumuzun iki laboratuvarı vardır.

7. Orhan amca bir eve sahip değil.

8. Sıra arkadaşım bir İngilizce sözlüğü yok.

9. Zürafalar uzun bir boyunları vardır.

10. Bursa'da birçok cami vardır.

EXERCISE H

Complete the sentences with **have got / haven't got / has got / hasn't got**

1. My sisters _____ long hair.
2. I can't open the door. I _____ a key. (-)
3. We _____ an apple tree in the garden.
4. Robert _____ any friends at school.
5. Hurry up! We _____ much time.
6. What _____ you _____ in your schoolbag?
7. My uncle married. He _____ two sons and a daughter.
8. We _____ a carpet in our classroom.
9. She wants new jeans, but she _____ enough money.
10. My room is very large. It _____ enough space

EXERCISE J

Peter is a 10 year old boy, and he lives in Canada. He has got two brothers, Mike and Paul, they are 13 year old. They like playing video games together. Their mother does not like it. Peter has got blue eyes and brown hair. His brothers are twins, they have got brown eyes and brown hair. Their mother, Anne, likes baking cakes and watching television. Her favourites are cooking shows. Sometimes she tells her sons to come help her make cakes. She hasn't got a daughter. She has got two nieces, but she does not see them often. When her nieces are visiting, they all bake a cake, and eat it together. Peter has got a father, and he likes going to handball matches with him. They always have fun. They have got a favourite team that they always watch on television. Luckily, there are two TV's in their house!

1. How old is Peter?
2. Are Mike and Paul twins?
3. Has Anne got any daughters?
4. How many televisions has their house got?
5. Have the boys got a favourite handball team?
6. What colours are Peter's eyes and hair?